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January 2023 – Wellness Center Central – Suggestion Box Comments and Responses 

 
Thank you all for your wonderful suggestions! We, MAB and staff, have tried our best to comment on each 
suggestion/comment to meet your needs. Please let staff or a MAB member know if your question/comment has not been 
answered and/or addressed. Thank you! 
 

Suggestions 
 
 

• “I noticed that certain members have been going to the cooking class every week. I have a suggestion that the 
members should let members that haven’t been there in a long time”  

o We ask facilitators to make sure all members get a chance to join, even those who have not participated 
before. If there are more members interested than the class can allow on the sign-up sheet, the facilitator 
will do a raffle to ensure attendance is fair. If there are any further concerns please speak directly to the 
facilitator or one of the peer leads. Thank you for letting us know your concern.  
 
 

• “Please have bus transportation schedule posted on board in kitchen and updated each time it gets posted” 
o We will post bus schedule in kitchen. Please keep a look out. Thank you for your suggestion.  

               

•  “Hart Park Volleyball” 
o Thank you for your suggestion. We will add this social outing to our summer calendar. 

 

• “Beach Volleyball this summer” 
o We will provide beach volleyball in the summer (if the weather permits it). Meanwhile please enjoy our 

outdoors campus sports, which includes volleyball on Tuesday, Thursday, & Fridays. Thank you for your 
suggestion! 
 

•  “Wii Games” 
o If there is a room available, you are welcome to use the Wii, you are also welcome to suggest playing Wii 

during fun and games on Mondays at 3:30pm. Please see any staff to assist you.  
 

• “Outdoor Yoga” 
o We will do Yoga outdoor when weather permits it. Until then please join our indoor yoga on Mondays 

11:15-12:15. Thank you for your suggestion. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


